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I want my beloved state to be a leader in common sense gun control. Gun ownership 

should require high standards for background checks, safety methods and 

educational certifications. We have licensing, age restrictions and capability 

standards for getting behind the wheel of a car. So, too, should we place such 

standards for gun handling and use. 


